
NEPNA Monthly Meeting 
07/14/2022 

 
 
 
Attendance: 
 

1. John Andersen 
2. Kate Lawson 
3. Luna McIntyre 

 
 
NEPNA Fest: 
Luna provided an overview of changes to NEPNA’s annual schedule. Due to NEPNA voting on 
holding elections in May with the city-wide elections so there will be no annual meeting, rather 
the board voted to host NEPNA Fest and start an annual tradition. Plan to celebrate NEPNA 
successes such as tennis courts; however, Luna was unable to provide an update on the tennis 
court refinishing.  
 
Luna discussed NEPNA work with Marissa’s husband to complete the NEPNA save the date and 
sent much thanks for the work.  

 

1717 Development: 

Developers were unable to attend due to a family emergency. Luna discussed that it appears 
that demolition appears to start soon and the broken-down cars were removed. 

 

Open comment: 

Kate provided an update on the utility boxes, stating they are starting the wrapping process and 
that one was already completed. It is a very exciting neighborhood improvement. Luna 
discussed providing a map of the boxes for the selfie competition for NEPNA Fest. Kate stated 
there was already a map and it should be easy to complete.  

 

Due to low attendance and lack of a quorum, the meeting was adjourned early.  

 


